
Department Advisory Board Meeting

The Department Advisory Board Meeting is held annually to share guidelines with the depart-
ment to progress academically and remain up to date with the current requirements of the indus-
try. The online meeting was conducted on 20th August 2022 by the Computer Science and Engi-
neering (AIML) Department at 3.00m pm. The following members listed in the table are the
committee members and were present for the meeting.

Sr.No. Name of the Person Designation/Role Organization

1.
/Prof. V. V. Nimbalkar

Assistant Professor & 
HOD

FAMT, Ratnagiri

2. Prof. M. A. Jadhav Assistant Professor FAMT, Ratnagiri

3. Prof. R. P.Tivarekar Assistant Professor FAMT, Ratnagiri

4. /Dr. Kranti Ghag Academician
Associate Professor, D. J. Sanghvi Col-
lege of Engineering, Mumbai

5.
Mr. Dattatray Karam-
belkar Technical Lead

Quick Heal Technology, Pune

6.
/Mrs. Pallavi M. 
Pokharanakar Parent

Ratnagiri

7. Mr. Sami Wasta Student – TE CSE FAMT, Ratnagiri

8.
Mr. Devadatta 
M .Pokharanakar

Student – SE CSE FAMT, Ratnagiri

The Departmental Advisory Board (DAB) meeting began by welcoming all the DAB committee
members followed by an introduction of all members by Prof. M. A. Jadhav. It was followed by
a departmental presentation given by Head of Department, Prof. V. V. Nimbalkar.

The presentation gave information about the department, various activities such as Expert lec-
tures, workshops, seminars, etc., carried out by the department for the students, activities under-
taken by the students’ association (ACSES), students' achievements, results, Industrial training
and placement information, various courses undertaken by the students. An overview of various
Coursera courses, NPTEL courses, ATAL FDP, STTP, workshops, Industrial Training and webi-
nars undertaken by the faculty was given. The meeting was then open for discussion and sugges-
tions for improvement of the Department. 
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The suggestions given by Dr Kanti Ghag, Mr Dattatray Karambelkar, parents, students and faculty
were noted. The meeting ended with a vote of thanks. The program was coordinated by Prof.
Mahesh A. Jadhav.
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